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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act tells LPRO to study the results of SB 242 (2011). (Flesch Readability Score: 60.7).

Directs the Legislative Policy and Research Director to conduct a study on the impact of Senate Bill
242 (2011) on higher education in this state. Specifies the data to be identified in the study and
requires the director to analyze specified potential alternative governing models for public
universities in this state.

Authorizes the director to enter into contracts with public or private entities for purposes of the study.
Requires the director to report to the Legislative Assembly by September 15, 2025.

Takes effect on the 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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